
Gearing up for Kindergarten 
Do you have a child registered in kindergarten next year? If so, make sure to attend our 
upcoming virtual Kindergarten Information Night on May 19, 2021. Make sure to attend to 
virtually tour the school; meet the teacher; gain insight on play-based learning; and see what a 
typical day looks like. 

 

Kindergarten Information Night 2021:   

Date: May 19, 2021 

Time: 6:00 pm 

Location: A link will be provided for parents that have registered their  
      child for Kindergarten next year. 

 

To make the transition to school as smooth as possible Elk Island Public Schools has also put 
together a toolkit for families. The kit includes information about registration, important dates, 
programming options, what to expect, eligibility, how to find your designated school, 
transportation and more. Find it by visiting www.eips.ca/programs-services/kindergarten. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 780-922-4025. 

 

 


